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Subject: Debate
Date: Tuesday, 19 May 2009 at 21:20:49 Bri7sh Summer Time
From: Michael Mew
To:
ADachments:

Dear 

I hope that you have received the leLer that I sent to you via the BOS. In this I ask if you could, as the
Chairman of the BOS, ask if one of your members would like to stand against me in a debate. The
hypothesis to be tested would be “Malocclusion is caused by the environment and modified by the
genes”.

I have over the last few months received several emails from the BOS on subjects such as consultant
posi7ons or 2nd opinions for cases, and was wondering if an email could be sent to all the BOS members
on this subject. If between us we could write a few lines and send them out, it would then help me to
organise such an event. It would be best to meet you but I believe that you are not based in London so
that would depend on our movements in the near future.

It really would be a pleasure to meet up with you or even to discuss this by email.

Very best wishes,

Mike

PS ALached is the leLer that I sent you and the editorial

[Chair of BOS]




